Ball, Courtney

From:

Will Marsh [WMarsh@blandshire.nsw.gov.au]

Sent:

Tuesday, 13 March 2012 2:51 PM

To: Cc: SCEW Secretariat Colleen Dore

Subject:

NATIONAL CONTAINER DEPOSIT SCHEME

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up Completed

Flag Status:

Dear Sir/Madam,

Bland Shire Council is fully in favour of recycling as many products as it can, however, the collecting of containers in a country shire and delivering them to the nearest recycling plant is a highly costly activity, one which council has been endeavouring to do for a number of years. Lately, however, the cost has been rising to the level where the council is close to where it cannot afford to continue. A National Container Deposit Scheme would go a long way to aiding the shire in its continuing efforts to recycle, and, therefore, Bland Shire Council supports a National Container Deposit Scheme.



Will Marsh
Acting Director Engineering Services
PO Box 21

West Wyalong NSW 2671 Ph: (02) 6972 2266

Fax: (02) 6972 2145 Mob: 0427 106 159

wmarsh@blandshire.nsw.gov.au www.blandshire.nsw.gov.au

IMPORTANT - PRIVACY & CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE

This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete it immediately and notify the sender. Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of Bland Shire Council unless otherwise stated.

For the purposes of the Copyright Act, the permission of the holder of copyright in this communication may be taken to have been grnated, unless stated otherwise, for the copying or forwarding of this message, as long as both the content of this communication and the purposes for which it is copied or forwarded are work-related.